
Project Update: April 2017 
 
As a continuous activity of our earlier booster grant from RSG, last month we have initiated 
seagrass community reserve for rehabilitation through transplantation and conservation of 
existing beds. 
 
In the past few years of continuous efforts our team with the support from RSG is now more 
transformed in to "community reserve" this year. 
 
What is the wonderful part of it is, presently local government supporting our organisation 
for dugong feeding ground conservation (seagrass!).  
 
Please some of our photos of ongoing activity now.  Although our project completed few 
months ago, I would like to share that your initiative support in Palk Bay is slowly expanding 
with local government support and community participation. 
 

 
 

 


